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Tuesday, 25 May 2021 

 

To our valued customers,  

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Sports Centre Update 

We are excited to communicate with all our members we will be reopening from 1st June our squash courts and 

restarting a selection of our group exercise classes. All activities will require customers to book through reception as 

sessions have limited numbers. Please see below our group exercise timetable and contact reception to book your 

place.  

Email: leisure.enquiry@fireservicecollege.ac.uk 

Telephone: 01608 812163 

Facebook: Fire Service College Sports Centre. 

We are aware that there will be a rush to book session as everyone is keen to get back to their routines and our team 

will be working hard to meet the demands, your patience is appreciated.  

We are grateful to your support and understanding over the past few months and we are really looking forward to 

welcoming you back.  

 

Kind regards 

 

The Sports Centre Team.  
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